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Monte Vista Spring 2017 NEWS 
TRAFFIX TO ADD AN ADDITIONAL BUS TO MONTE VISTA HIGH SCHOOL FOR SPRING 2017 SEMESTER 

               

February 13, 2017 – The TRAFFIX Board of Directors is pleased to 

announce the addition of the 23rd bus to the TRAFFIX Fleet. The bus will 

commence service on Monday, February 27, 2017, serving Monte Vista 

High School. 

Because the additional TRAFFIX bus will be partially funded by the Contra 

Costa County Service Area (CSA) T-1 funds, residents living in CSA T-1 Area will have the first 

opportunity to purchase passes. A map of the CSA T-1 area (which includes Alamo Creek, Wendt 

Ranch, and Monterosso communities) is attached for your reference. 

Where will the new bus run?  

The new bus, whose route number will be MV-19A, will follow the same route as the MV-19 bus at 

Alamo Creek. 

What does the bus pass cost? 

For the Spring 2017 semester, the new TRAFFIX Bus pass for the MV-19A route is pro-rated at a cost of 

$145.00. 

Timeline for pass sales 

Week of February 13 - 17, 2017 – Passes will be offered to CSA T-1 residents in the CSA T-1 area who 

are already on the MVHS Waiting List. If you meet this criteria, you will receive a phone call from the 

TRAFFIX Manager. If you live in the CSA T-1 area and are not already on the MVHS waiting list, please 

email the TRAFFIX Manager at manager@ridetraffix.com with your full name, student’s name, current 

grade, address, and telephone number. Passes will be processed in the order in which they are 

received. 

Week of February 21 - 24, 2017 – If there are seats remaining, they will be offered to all remaining 

residents on the MVHS waiting list who live outside CSA T-1, in order.   

Monday, February 27, 2017 – We expect that the new bus will commence service on Monday, 

February 27, 2017, and run through the end of the Spring semester. Passes will be printed and mailed 

during the first week of service to registered pass holders. 

               

Pass Sales for 2017-2018 School Year: The CSA T-1 Bus will be a permanent addition to the TRAFFIX 

Fleet at Monte Vista High School. Passes for the 2017-2018 School Year will not go on sale until mid-

to-late April. Check the TRAFFIX website at RideTRAFFIX.com for updates. 
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